
 

 

NATIONAL PUBLIC SCHOOL, KENGERI, BENGALURU. 
  REPORT ON PARENT ORIENTATION PROGRAMME 

(GRADES III - VIII) 

"In the symphony of education, parents compose the melody, teachers    
conduct the harmony, and students resonate as the sweet music of progress." 

 
National Public School, Kengeri, Bangalore hosted Parent Orientation 
Programme on 25 May 2024 in the Main Auditorium of the school. The event 
aimed to facilitate a smooth transition for parents and students of Grades 3 to 
8, emphasizing the crucial role of parental involvement in a child's success. 
 
The Principal Mrs. Geeta Dikshit extended a warm welcome and provided 
insights into the academic framework while articulating the school's 
commitment to nurturing confident individuals capable of navigating life's 
challenges. She emphasized the importance of parental support in this 
endeavor.  Later the resource person, Mr. Karthik Shankar, faculty member, 
Ramakrishna Mission, Vivekananda Institute of Values (VIVA), Gurugram, 
based in Bangalore, briefed on handling and guiding children to take the right 
path. 
 
The objective of the session was to strengthen relationships and foster stronger 
bonds between parents, students and faculty members; create awareness about 
school culture and inform parents and students about the school ethos and the 
expected code of conduct; equip students with strategies to set and achieve 
academic objectives; introduce parents and students to the spectrum of co-
curricular and extra-curricular activities available for holistic development 
and encourage students to explore avenues for skill development and career 
enhancement. 
 
The orientation program highlighted the school's dedication in empowering 
parents with the knowledge and tools necessary to guide their children 
effectively. The event concluded with vote of thanks, acknowledging the 
collective effort invested in fostering a conducive learning environment for 
students. 


